

P.O. Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

## Item No.

Request for Community Council Consideration		
Clerk's Office by Noon at Clerk's	office by Noon at ne day prior to	
Subject: Playground Naming		
Motion for Standing Committee to Consider:		
Request a staff report considering the naming of the playground in Dewolf Park in memoriam of Evan Servaes.		
Reason:		
In July 2013 a serious motor vehicle incident resulted in the death of six year old Bedford resident Evan Servaes. Evan dearly loved DeWolf Park and there is a neighbourhood initiative to have the playground renamed the Evan Servaes Memorial Playground.		
Outcome Sought:		
Naming of the playground in Dewolf Park in memoriam of Evan Servaes.		
Councillor Tim Outhit	District 16	